
 

Alumni Board of Directors 
We envision that the Alumni Board will meet quarterly. Alumni Board Members are also invited to attend our 
monthly WHS Vocal Music Department Booster meetings if they so choose. We strive to have a variety of 
voices, talents & backgrounds represented to provide direction and feedback for the Alumni Association. If you 
are interested in serving on the Alumni Board, please send an email to our Director of Vocal Music, Rob Blaney, 
at robblaney@iusd.org 
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Alumni Association 

 About Us 
Members of the WHS Vocal Music Department – The Voices of Warriors – are family, and as such we hope to 
establish a long tradition of Vocal Music Department alumni serving, enriching, and supporting Woodbridge 
with their time, talent, and treasure. The mission of the Association is to build lifelong alumni relationships by:  

 
 

 Contributing to a positive WHS image 

 Strengthening the bond between the WHS Vocal Music Department and its alumni 

 Promoting WHS Vocal Music Department and alumni accomplishments 

 Providing environments and opportunities for alumni engagement 

 Encouraging educational, social and economic benefits for our students and alumni communities 

 Advocating on behalf of the Vocal Music Department to promote student success 

 Donation of time and resources to further the reach of the Vocal Music Department and to serve the 
community at large 

 

Membership 
We invite you to be one of the first to join during our inaugural year! Whether you’re a WHS Vocal Music 
Department graduate, parent of a graduate, or a local community member, Association membership will enrich 
your life and save you money in the process. We are looking for students from all years… 1980 to the present! 
 
As a gift to our alumni, you are automatically a part of the Alumni Association when you graduate from the 
WHS Vocal Music Department. Unlike many other such associations, we do not charge an Alumni Association 
fee but leave the decision to you as to whether you will donate and at what level. If you do decide to donate, 
be assured that your support will directly support Association programs, events, and student scholarships for 
future Vocal Music Warrior graduates. Regardless of your donation, we invite you to fully participate in alumni 
events, services, and discounts.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


